Sunday Bulletin Blessed Sacrament & Roncalli Newman Parishes

Blessed Sacrament & Roncalli Newman Parishes 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time | October 23rd, 2022

Contact BSP: (608)-782-2953 bsplacrosse.org | RNP: (608)-860-6001 roncallinewmancenter.com

RNP Office Hours:

Mon - Thurs 9am - 12pm, 1pm - 4pm Fri 9am - 12pm

BSP Office Hours:

Mon - Thurs 9am - 12pm, 1pm - 4pm Fri 9am - 12pm

Sunday Mass Times

Sat. 4:30pm @ BSP Sun. 9am (BSP), 11:15am (RNP), & 8:30pm (RNP)

Daily Mass Times

BSP Mon - Fri 8:00am RNP Tues 5:15pm RNP Wed & Fri Noon RNP Thurs 7pm

Confession Times

Saturday evening @ 3:30pm or by appt.

Around the Parish

High School Confirmation Reminder

This is just a friendly reminder that all high school youth preparing for Confirmation will meet THIS Sunday, October 23rd from 5:00pm-8:00pm at Blessed Sacrament in the Parish Hall for our first session with Fr. Dodge. Only candidates need to attend and a meal will be provided.

Seeking Coat Donations

With the colder weather approaching, The La Crosse Jail Ministry Program is seeking donations of new and gently used men and women's boots and shoes. Bins will be placed at both entrances at Roncalli Newman for collection. Thank you so much! For questions contact: Dee Paqué dpaque2020@outlook.com or 608-498-0168.

Join us for Rosary before Mass

Join us for the Rosary just before the weekend Masses, starting at 4:05pm on Saturdays and 8:35am Sundays.

Thanksgiving Potluck - Nov 17th

Newman's annual Thanksgiving Potluck is returning this year on November 17th! Thanksgiving prayer begins @ 5:30pm in the chapel. Details to come

Solemnity of All Saints Masses

October 31st: 5:30pm @ BSP November 1st: 8:00AM @ BSP Noon @ RNP 5:15PM @ RNP

Gathering Loaves and Fishes Event

The location of Gathering Loaves and Fishes on October 27th has been changed to the Freighthouse in the Hiawatha Room at 6:30 p.m. Please let Colleen at 608-787-1120 if you would like to join us.

Neighbor Day

Newman's student leadership team is hosting their second annual Neighbors Day. Saturday, Nov 5th students will be **devoting the day to BSP and RNP parishioners who are in need of yard work done** - yard work, raking or picking up leaves, etc. If you're interested, call Jenna Droessler at 608-330-3786 and leave a voicemail. Thanks!

Hunger Walk Update

Thanks to all who participated in the Coulee Region Hunger Walk. At this point the Walk has raised over \$11,000. This money will be used to help support the Hunger Task Force, WAFER and other organizations that help provide food to those in need. Team "Father Billy Dodge" was the #1 fundraiser with over \$2,000. raised. Thanks to Father Billy and Father Sam for walking. And a special thank you to all our other Newman and Blessed Sacrament Walkers and sponsors! Your generosity is greatly appreciated!

Advent Christmas Fair - Nov. 19th

From our Heart and Home to Yours. Advent Christmas Fair Saturday November 19th, 2022 from 8am until 2 pm. Plan to come and bring the family and friends! We're still looking for volunteers and items for donation. Look inside this bulletin and the online bulletin for more information. Thank you!

Liturgical Ministers Schedule

October 29/30

Sat, 4:30 PM (Mass at Blessed Sacrament)

Reader (1) Reader (2) Caryl Doberstein Judy Kabat Kyle C. Server Server Hunter J.

Minister of Hospitality (Greeter, Usher) Minister of Hospitality (Greeter, Usher) Minister of Hospitality (Greeter, Usher) Suzanne Verdoliva Kathie Hanna Annie Berendes Minister of Hospitality (Greeter, Usher) Michael J Porter Mike Vanderploeg Sacristan/MC

Mary Therese Rinzel Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Commun. Susan Fukuda Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Commun.

Sun, 9:00 AM (Mass at Blessed Sacrament)

Reader (1) Reader (2) Steve McGovern John Gallagher Matthew B. Server

Minister of Hospitality (Greeter, Usher) John Wissing Pat Abraham Carolyn Bagniewski Jim Bagniewski

Sacristan/MC William Arnold

Carol Steingraeber Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Commun. Betty Roth Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Commun.

Sun, 11:15 AM (Mass at Roncalli Newman)

Reader (1) Reader (2) Meredith Houge John Houge

Trish Harkness Minister of Hospitality (Greeter, Usher) Minister of Hospitality (Greeter, Usher) Minister of Hospitality (Greeter, Usher) Don Harkness Ressano Machado Minister of Hospitality (Greeter, Usher) Vanessa Machado

Andy Manson Gift Bearer Gift Bearer Teresa Walter Sandra Johnston Sacristan/MC

November 5/6

Saturday, Nov 5, 4:30 PM (Mass at Blessed Sacrament)
Debbie Clarkin Reader (1)

Caryl Doberstein Reader (2) Mike H. Server Elizabeth H. Server

Michael J Porter Minister of Hospitality (Greeter, Usher) Rose Porter Mark Schuttenhelm Mary Schuttenhelm Miké Vanderploeg Sacristan/MC

Christine Nelson Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Commun. Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Commun. Holly Gorman

SSunday, Nov 6, 9:00 AM (Mass at Blessed Sacrament)

Dave Reinders Reader (1) Mary Jo Reinders Reader (2) Charlee G. Server Ruby G. Server

Minister of Hospitality (Greeter, Usher) John Gallagher Bruce Simones Sunny Onyeabor Kathi Hancock William Arnold Sacristan/MC

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Commun Chris SansCrainte Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Commun Patti SansCrainte

Sunday, Nov 6, 11:15 AM (Mass at Roncalli Newman)

Carol Mader Reader (1) Reader (2) Annie Berendes

Erma Hafner Minister of Hospitality (Greeter, Usher) Larry Hafner Minister of Hospitality (Greeter, Usher)
Mary Mundt Reckase Minister of Hospitality (Greeter, Usher) Minister of Hospitality (Greeter, Usher) Peggy Jirsa

Janelle Vanderzee Gift Bearer NOT FILLED Gift Bearer Mary Lou Balts Sacristan/MC

Mass Intentions

Saturday, October 22

4:30pm BSP + Sylvester Schaub

Sunday, October 23 - 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time

9:00am BSP +Mark Swieciak Jr. 11:15am RNP +Jack Niedfeldt

Monday, October 24

8am BSP + Andrew Roth

Tuesday, October 25

8am BSP + Stephen Pavela 5:15pm RNP + Les Harreld

Wednesday, October 26

8am BSP + Lucille Newton - SCHOOL MASS

12pm RNP + Edna Spohn

Thursday, October 27

8am BSP + Larry Lennarson

7pm RNP + Mass of Reparation for the name of

Jesus

Friday, October 28

8am BSP + Richard Coaty 12pm RNP + Tom Strange

Saturday, October 29

4:30pm BSP Peter and Paulette Drozdowicz-

50th Wedding Anniv.

Sunday, October 30 - 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time

9:00am BSP + Mary Melde-Weiske

11:15am RNP + Vince Hatt

This Week

Saturday, October 22

Confessions @ BSP, 3:30pm

Rosary, 4:05pm (led by Scott and Carol Doberstein)

Sunday, October 23

Rosary, 8:35am (led by Joe and Barb Clements)

Families Forming Disciples, 10:10 - 11:10am, BSP

High School Confirmation, 5 - 8pm BSP

Monday, October 24

Lectio: The Case for Jesus, 6 -7:30pm BSP Parish Hall

Tuesday, October 25

RCIA Class, 6:30pm BSP

Liturgy Committee Mtg, 5:45pm

Wednesday, October 26

Families Forming Disciples, 5:45-6:45pm MMOC

Liturgical Choir Rehearsal, 6pm RNP

RCIA Class, 7pm RNP

High School Faith Formation, 7pm - 8:30pm BSP

Thursday, October 27

Liturgical Choir Rehearsal, 7pm BSP

Friday, October 28

Saturday, October 29

Confessions, 3:30pm @ BSP

Rosary, 4:05pm (led by Mary Schuttenhelm)

Sunday, October 30

Rosary, 8:35am (led by Joe and Natalie Bennett)

Weekend Collection 10/16

BSP \$8,974.00 // **RNP** \$10,355.00

RNP & BSP // October 23rd, 2022

Music & Liturgy

THANKSGIVING POTLUCK

From the desk of Mary Ellen Haupert

For many years, Roncalli Newman Parish has celebrated Thanksgiving a week in advance with its student population. The "mother of all potlucks" is preceded by prayer in the chapel. We hope that BSP parishioners will attend this annual event on Thursday, November 17th. The thanksgiving prayer begins in the chapel at 5:30 PM, with the potluck to follow (in the lower level).

UPCOMING HOLY DAY MASS SCHEDULES

- For the **Solemnity of All Saints on November 1st**, there will be a Vigil Mass at Blessed Sacrament at 5:30 on October 31st and three Masses on November 1st: 8:00 AM @ BSP, Noon @ RNP, and 5:15 @ RNP.
- For the Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception on December 8th, there will be a Vigil Mass at Blessed Sacrament at 5:30
- on December 7th and three Masses on December 8th: 8:00 AM @ BSP, Noon @ RNP, and 7:00 PM @ RNP.
 For the **Solemnity of the Nativity of Our Lord (Christmas)**, there will be three Masses on Christmas Eve and two on Christmas
 - o Christmas Eve: 4:00 PM @ Blessed Sacrament; 6:00 PM Family Mass @ Roncalli Newman;
 - and 8:00 PM Candlelight Mass @ Roncalli Newman
 - o Christmas Day: 9:00 AM @ Blessed Sacrament and 11:15 AM @ Roncalli Newman

ANSWERS to QUESTIONS REGARDING MUSIC MINISTRY

Many Blessed Sacrament parishioners have sent questions that keep reappearing, motivating me to answer them in the bulletin for the sake of wider distribution.

WHY DON'T WE USE THE ORGAN?

The simple answer to that is that I'm a pianist without training on the organ. Despite that handicap, I hired Hendrickson Organ Company to service and tune the organ about a month ago because I want the instrument to be played and heard. I hired local organist Randy Lyden to play twice a month and am pleased to say that Pauline Connell continues to play for weddings and funerals. She is scheduled to play for Saturday night Mass on Saturday, November 12th @ 4:30 PM and again on Christmas Eve at the 4:00 PM Mass. Finally, Mary Blaha-DeBoer grew up playing the organ for her home church in Ettrick and will, undoubtedly, play it when she assumes the post of Director of Music on December 1st.

WHY DON'T WE SING MARIAN HYMNS DURING THE MONTHS OF OCTOBER and MAY?

It would be appropriate to sing Marian hymns as a prelude or as part of a service devoted to Mary, but not during Mass on the Lord's Day. The Church states that music for Mass be all about the passion, resurrection, and glorification of Jesus Christ. "Other celebrations, unless they be truly of greatest importance, shall not have precedence over the Sunday which is the foundation and kernel of the whole liturgical year" (Constitution on the Sacred Liturgy, no. 106). The exceptions to this are the Solemnities of the Assumption of Mary into Heaven and the Immaculate Conception of Mary.

WHY DON'T YOU USE MORE TRADITIONAL HYMNS?

I'm not sure what "traditional hymns" means other than more "familiar hymns." The music chosen for Sunday Mass is mainstream Catholic music from GIA Publications, Oregon Catholic Press, and J.S. Paluch (who purchased World Library Publications). The music we sing on Sunday isn't "new age," but in the common repertory of parishes across the United States. If music is unfamiliar to Blessed Sacrament parishes, you can expect to repeat it on subsequent Sundays. I'm also hoping that the Newman parishioners (who are attending Blessed Sacrament) can help support the singing.

Pastoral Notes From the desk of Fr. Billy Dodge

Praised be Jesus Christ!

Let's talk about the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick. Here is an excerpt from the United States Catholic Catechism for Adults:

"In the Church's Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick, through the ministry of the priest, it is Jesus who touches the sick to heal them from sin – and sometimes even from physical ailment. His cures were signs of the arrival of the Kingdom of God. The core message of his healing tells us of his plan to conquer sin and death by his dying and rising.

The Rite of Anointing tells us there is no need to wait until a person is at the point of death to receive the Sacrament. A careful judgment about the serious nature of the illness is sufficient.

When the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick is given, the hoped-for effect is that, if it be God's will, the person be physically healed of illness. But even if there is no physical healing, the primary effect of the Sacrament is a spiritual healing by which the sick person receives the Holy Spirit's gift of peace and courage to deal with the difficulties that accompany serious illness or the frailty of old age.

Some additional information of when to receive the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick - if you are going in for surgery that requires general anesthesia, then you should consider receiving the Anointing.

The ideal way to receive the Anointing is to ask Father Sam or I immediately Mass. We will take you to the Sacristy (i.e. the room where we get vested for Mass) or somewhere else in the Church to administer the sacrament. At one point in the Anointing the priest lays his hands over the person to pray for strength and healing. The priest often encourages family, friends, and parishioners to reach out and pray simultaneously for the person.

If you have any questions or concerns let us know.

God bless, Father Billy Dodge

Non-Food and Food Drive Oct 29/30

Join Together Non Food - Food Drive October 29-30 at all Masses at Blessed Sacrament and Roncalli Newman. Primary recipient will be Catholic Charities. Also with support for food banks at UWL, Western Technical, Viterbo, and Place of Grace.

Non food items needed at Catholic Charities: toilet paper, diapers, laundry detergent, household cleaning supplies, sponges and dishes cloths. Personal care items; soap, shampoo, toothpaste and brushes, floss, lip balm, deodorant, shave cream, and feminine hygiene products

Food items for Cath. Charities are non-refrigerated pop topmeals like canned stew, chili, canned fruit, etc **Financial contributions** of cash and checks will be collected at the doors after all Masses. Checks should be made out to Catholic Charities, UWL Foodbank, Viterbo Foodbank, Western Technical Foodbank. This is the last food drive of 2022. Your generosity is greatly appreciated by those in need. Thank you.

Advent Christmas Fair Help Needed

- 1.Looking for volunteers! Wednesday Nov 16 in the afternoon bringing in boxes, tables, shelving, and sorting donated items. Thursday and Friday Nov 17 and 18 setting up, and greeting and receiving donations. Contact Barb - 608-784-6974
- 2. Looking for general helpers in the kitchen with dishes and clean up Contact Barb -608-784-6974
- 3. Melinda Wishon is accepting items for the Attic Treasures. Contact her with your items, kittyelsa@aol.com
- 4. Join us for Breakfast! Contact Kathy Reinhart to volunteer kathyrein@aol.com at the Breakfast Nook.
- 5.Looking for volunteers for the Children's Secret Store. Contact Kathy Koehne at kmkoehne1418@gmail.com or Bonnie Schmitz-Hrabak at bshx3ccb@gmail.com
- 6. Barb McGovern is collecting jewelry of all sorts (in good condition) and gently used fashion scarves for the Cache of Jewelry as part of our Advent Christmas Fair. Please contact her for more information, mcgovernlax@hotmail.com, 608-787-6172

See online bulletin for more ways to get involved. Thank you!

Pies Needed for Advent Christmas Fair

Pie Bakers Unite! Natalie Bennet and her daughters will 'Chair' of the Slice of Pie area during the mid day at our Advent Christmas Fair. This new area will offer a complimentary slice of pie and cup of coffee for our shoppers - a free will offering will be accepted. Please contact her with your promise of a pie donation for the day. bennetts6kids@gmail.com

Newman Tuesday Student Dinners

Thank you to all who helped us out with our Italian night last week. We welcomed 115 students. This week our theme is **Sloppy Joe Night**. Check out the Roncalli Newman Website if you'd like to join this mission. **Anyone who brings an item or dish is welcome and encouraged to stay and eat with our college students.** Thank you very much for serving our college students!

High School Faith Formation

High School Faith Formation will meet this **Wednesday October 26th from 7:00pm-8:30pm** at Blessed Sacrament in the Parish Hall.

Families Forming Disciples

Families Forming Disciples meets this Sunday October 23rd from 10:10am-11:10am at Blessed Sacrament and Wednesday October 26th from 5:45pm-6:45pm at Mary Mother of the Church families will share with others about their Week 2 At Home Mission. Families Forming Disciples will also meet the following week on Sunday October 30th and Wednesday November 2nd respectively.

Raffle Basket Items & Volunteering

Your help and donations are needed for the Raffle Baskets at the Advent Christmas Fair. We are looking for donations for these baskets: Eating Out, Spa and Beauty, Christmas Kitchen, Family Fun Night. Please put in the basket in the SCRIP office or give to Marie Allen. Donations of entire baskets also accepted on any creative theme. We will meet in the BSP conference room on Nov. 10th from 9 AM to 12 Noon to put the baskets together. Volunteers needed. Call/text Marie Allen at 608-799-9196.

Wanted - Pumpkins

Newman's student leadership team is planning a pumpking carving&painting night and are in need of pumpkins. Pumpkins of any size or color can be dropped off anytime between now and October 28th at the Campus Ministry office Thank you!

Men of the Cross Conference - Nov 12

Join us for the Men of the Cross conference Saturday, November 12th. Speakers include Jeff Cavins (co-producer of the Bible in a Year Podcast), and Father Check from the Shrine of Our Lady of Guadalupe. The day will conclude with Mass with Bishop Callahan. Cost is \$40 for early bird registration, \$45 after October 24th. The day will include a light breakfast, lunch, confession, Adoration, rosary procession and small group discussions. Middle and High School age sons get free admission. Questions? Email Dave at djschreier@yahoo.com

The Rosary, A Spiritual Weapon for Families

FROM VOW 'TIL NOW BY DENNIS AND MARY JO WEISS As a parent, one of the things I am called to do is sacrifice for my children. It just comes with the job. That sacrifice can take on many forms. It may be financial, that is the material things we forgo in order to provide for our family. It may be giving up some commitments outside activities time to personally enjoy in order to create more time to spend with your family and children. It may be as simple and basic as attending to the physical needs of your little ones, who are so totally dependent on their parents, especially throughout those early years. Or it could be of a spiritual nature, that is, praying for the needs and wellbeing of your loved

ones.

Those who do have children will certainly find themselves sacrificing in all these various ways

Remastered Mary and Jesus by Mary Ann Roesler at one time or another in their lives. But I would like to focus for a moment on the spiritual sacrifice, which we are called to undertake on behalf of our children. In particular, let's consider one of the most powerful weapons that we have in our arsenal to fight our spiritual battles, that is, the Rosary.

First, I will admit right up front that I have personally struggled with the Rosary for much of my life. I recall times when I was in high school when I would walk into my parent's living room and both of them would be sitting there with rosary beads in hand. I remember wondering what they saw in this form of prayer, one that I thought was repetitive and boring. And how did they have time to say a whole Rosary, especially all fifteen decades as I know my mom did each day? Surely God did not really need that much of our time when we could just simply tell Him our needs and add in an Our Father and Hail Mary or two. Wasn't that enough?

I remember many years later talking to my mom and asking her what was she praying for when she said all of those rosaries. Her answer was "mostly for you boys." You see, I am one of four brothers and believe me, we all did more than our share of stupid things to drive our parents crazy when we were young, especially during our high school and college years. While I think that we all turned out okay in the end, in reflecting back, I am certain that in a large part this was mainly due to all of the prayers and rosaries said by our faithful mom and dad.



Even as an adult I still struggle with praying the Rosary. At times, especially in the evening when I am tired, to say the Rosary can seem like such a chore. I find my mind wandering off to those things which I didn't get done that day, or to what I need to do the next day. It can be a real struggle to bring my focus back to the words of the Our Fathers and Hail Marys, and to reflect on the meaning of the mystery in hand.

But as in all battles, it helps to have a fellow warrior "in the trench alongside you," especially when you are in the midst of any spiritual warfare. Someone who "has your back." That is why I have found great comfort in having my comrade in arms, Mary Jo, beside me to say the Rosary together.

For some time now, we have committed to trying to say a Rosary together every day, and just like my own parents, we have found ourselves asking for divine intercession in the lives of our children, among our many other petitions. We have had our share of answered prayers, both those that we recognize and those answers that may have come in ways not yet clear to us. For that we are grateful to Our Lady for her intercession.

There are times when we are both tired at night and may substitute the Chaplet of Divine Mercy (much shorter) for our daily Rosary. At other times we have changed up our prayer routine to do a novena to a particular saint, one who we feel called to specifically intercede in a certain situation. But mainly, we find ourselves going back to Mary, our Mother, and her Rosary.

The other day, for some reason we were talking about "Excalibur," the legendary sword of King Arthur in the Knights of the Roundtable. I do not even recall why this came up, but that evening as we were heading to our back room to say our Rosary, Mary Jo held up her hand grasping her rosary and said, "Here is my Excalibur." It struck me just how appropriate that comparison was. The Rosary is our sword to combat all the tricks the devil may use to draw us away from God. It is indeed our most powerful spiritual weapon.

I was reading an insert in our parish's bulletin from last week and since it was the feast day of St. Dominic on August 8th, it listed the fifteen promises which Our Lady gave to him regarding those who pray the Rosary. They are quite remarkable and reassuring. Among them are: "The Rosary shall be a powerful armor against hell... and you shall obtain all you ask of me by recitation of the Rosary."

Why not take Our Lady's word and use this weapon to combat the evil one?

Catholic Boy Scout Emblems

Calling all Boy Scouts interested in earning their Religious Emblems: Ad Altare Dei and Pope Pius XII. If your unit does not offer classes and you want information on classes please contact Cindy at catholicreligiousemblems@gmail.com. or call 608-783-4911.

Healthy Living with Diabetes Class

"Healthy Living with Diabetes class to be offered in Nov/Dec through Gundersen Health System virtually. For more information, please contact Vicky at 608-775-6870.

Lectio: The Case for Jesus

Many people today refer to Jesus as just a prophet and not as the divine Son of God. This week Brant Pitre answers the question "Did Jesus Claim to Be God?". We look at three New Testament passages: the Healing of the Paralytic (Mark 2:1-12), Jesus Walking on Water (Mark 6:45-52), and the Transfiguration (Mark 9:2-7) as passages that show Jesus's revelation of His divinity and His disciples' understanding that Jesus is the one true God.

All are welcome to join us for class or watch the video online on the Formed.org website. Need help getting onto Formed.org? Contact Amy at amy_capelli@charter.net or 608-783-0847

Each week there are 5 class offerings. Join us for the class that best fits your schedule.

Mondays 9:00 - 10:30 am St. James the Less (basement)

6:00 – 7:30 pm Blessed Sacrament

(Parish Hall)

Tuesdays 6:30 - 8:00 pm St. Patrick's (basement) Wednesdays 1:00 - 2:30 pm Holy Trinity (Leo Hall) Thursdays 9:15 - 10:45 am St Patrick's (basement) Fridays 10:30 - 12:00 Noon Cathedral (Undercroft)

Winter Clothing Collection Locations

There's still time to drop off new and gently used coats, hats and mittens for those in need. New and gently used coats, hats and mittens are being accepted through Nov 1 at the following locations: American Legion Auxiliary Unit 52 La Crosse, Castle Reality, La Crosse Main Street Library, Larson's General, Pearl Street Books (no coats, please), People's Food Co-Op, Oolala! Consign, REACH Services and Resource Center, and Wrench & Roll Collective.

Job Opening for WI Right to Life

Wisconsin Right to Life and the Veritas Society have an open position in the fund development department and invite residents of the La Crosse and Eau Claire areas to apply. This is a new position, and applications are accepted on a rolling basis. For more information, look for "Individual Gift Officer – Western Wisconsin" on Indeed.com, or visit the Wisconsin Right to Life blog: https://bit.ly/wrtl-igo-ww.

Causeway Caregivers

Causeway Caregivers exists to help! Causeway serves elderly and disabled adults in La Crosse County by providing volunteer services without charge for those in need of a volunteer connection. Raking leaves, grocery shopping, doing errands and helping after a winter weather event are the types of needs Causeway is receiving now. Would you like to volunteer? Do you need a volunteer? Call (608) 775-9999 to get started!

OASIS Respite Program is a weekly program for individuals in the beginning to mid-stages of a dementia, Alzheimer's or other brain related diagnosis. This respite time provides socialization, brain enrichment, and activities while a caregiver gets a four hour much needed break. Suggested donation of \$20 per attendance provides the activities and a nutritious, flavor-forward lunch. OASIS is an outreach program of Causeway Caregivers and be reached at (608) 780-0471

2022-23 Aquinas Enrollment Open

Aquinas High School and Aquinas Middle School welcome you to enroll for the 2022-2023 school year. Aquinas is committed to providing a safe and structured learning environment for its students. There is much to be excited about with the launch of the Viterbo Education Program, NEW STEM lab, and over fifty extracurriculars to get involved with. Call (608) 784-0287 to schedule a tour!

Aquinas Catholic Schools is a Christ-centered family devoted to nurturing students of all faiths through educational excellence in its vibrant Catholic tradition.

Contact info@aquinasschools.org with any questions or visit www.aquinascatholicschools.org/enrollment to get started.